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Thank you Rep Helm for introducing this bill that has much to offer Oregon citizens 

and the protection of our beloved wildlife. it supports wildlife rehabilitation efforts with 

additional wildlife rehabilitation centers; education efforts preventing conflicts 

between wildlife the public and farmers/ranchers; additional monies for clinical work 

on animal diseases including zoonotic diseases; and very important, creating safe 

passage crossings protecting the animals and people. Please support HB 4148. 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jan Asher 

Beaverton, OR 


